
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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JANUARY 2022

DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
10TH JANUARY - BIRD WATCHING WEEK. 

We will be going on a daily walk to try and identify lots of different birds in the environment. 
31ST  JANUARY - 4TH FEBRUARY

BRING YOUR FAVOURITE BOOK TO NURSERY DAY (National story telling week) 
11TH FEBRUARY - VALENTINES BAKE SALE 

WELCOME BACK AND HAPPY NEW YEAR
Welcome back from the new year and christmas break, we hope you had an amazing time and ready 
for what 2022 brings.

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
Before breaking up for christmas we had been busy with all of our festive crafts, parties and exporing 
the colder weather. We have been making calendars, cards and salt dough decorations across the 
nursery to share with our families. We have been exploring the outdoors with experiments such as 
putting ice into containers and leaving them over night to see if they freeze and we have been 
monitoring different tempreture drops using our outdoor thermometre!
Both room have created their christmas lists for santa and we have had a special visitor this past 
month – Ellie the elf who has been causing mischief and playing pranks!
We have been focussing on numbers across the setting with baking activities, number rhymes and 
outdoor games and have purchased new resources to really home in on the childrens interest’s 
which they have loved exploring such as construction loose parts play and multicultural dress up play.  

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
Over the next couple of months we will be focussing on forest school activities, exploring the outdoors 
and looking at any changes that may of happened over christmas break. In the farmers room they will 
be focusing on independence, so each day they will choose children to be helper for the day and they 
will be starting to focus on school readiness, looking at activities to help the children get ready for 
school in September, this will include circle time activities. In the Lambs and Ducks we will be 
focusing on sensory play and with the older children encouraging independence for example trying to 
put our own coats on. 

THANKYOU FOR YOUR 
ON GOING SUPPORT 

THROUGH THIS 
PANDEMIC STILL AND 

CONTINUING TO 
COMMUNICATE WITH 

US THROUGH 
ICONNECT SHARING 

YOUR HOME 
EXPERIENCES AND 
ANSWERING ANY 

QUESTIONS!! 

Any unwanted dress 
jewellery (Bangles, pearl 

necklace etc.) or 
handbags. Bring into 

nursery for our children 
to role play and use in 
dress up. Thank You.

DOES YOUR CHILD USE A CHILDREN’S TABLET AT HOME AND 
HOW LONG FOR?


